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Andrea Gyger

From: rdziomba@blueknightgroup.org

Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2012 9:19 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Current or Future Rules

Dear Rulemaking Committee; 

Thank you for accepting comments re the upcoming hearing.  As a new non-profit, I find the whole 

process of 

becoming a non-profit complicated, cumbersome, and very, very, very long.  Anything that speeds up that 

process, or, 

makes it easier for us non-profits to apply, and anything that allows us some time to realize we didn't or 

forgot to 

apply for yet another "number or ID" is something I would desire!   In summary, anything that eliminates 

some of 

the "red tape" our Governor keeps saying we need to eliminate, I'm think we should look at! 

Sincerely, 

Richard J. Dziomba 

Director, Blue Knight Group 

www.blueknightgroup.org 

303-912-1921 


